
 
 

BROOMHEDGE  RAISE  FUNDS  FOR  ALZHEIMER’S  SOCIETY 

On the 31st January 2015 the Officers and Brethren of Broomhedge     
Star of the North Masonic Lodge No 335 presented a cheque to the 

Alzheimer's Society Charity at Broomhedge Masonic Hall.   Fund 
raising events held during 2014 raised a total sum of £1,100.   This 
amount was presented by the Immediate Past Master, W Bro Roy 

Cleland.  As Worshipful Master in 2014, he had nominated 

Alzheimer's Society as his charity to receive all the proceeds from 
the events which took place. 

Alzheimer's Society is the leading support and research charity for people with dementia, 

their families and carers.    Through their network of local services, the Society touches the 

lives of over 30,000 people every week, providing practical services and support for 

people with dementia and their carers. 
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http://www.alzheimers.org.uk/site/scripts/documents.php?categoryID=200342
http://www.alzheimers.org.uk/site/scripts/documents.php?categoryID=200343
http://www.alzheimers.org.uk/site/scripts/documents.php?categoryID=200121
http://www.alzheimers.org.uk/site/scripts/documents.php?categoryID=200351
http://www.alzheimers.org.uk/site/scripts/documents.php?categoryID=200343


KILWAUGHTER   MASONIC  LODGE  INSTALLATION 
 

We had the great pleasure to attend the annual 
Installation of Kilwaughter Masonic Lodge No 
762 which was held in the Larne Masonic Centre 
on Saturday 21 February 2015.  It was a 
particularly memorable occasion as we 
witnessed W Bro Stuart Leitch install his own 
son, Bro David Leitch, as Worshipful Master.  It 
was one of the best degrees heard in recent 
times and appreciated by all those in attendance, 
including Provincial Assistant Grand Master, RW 
Bro Jack Dunlop. 
 

Photographs and original text by 

RW Bro Robert Bashford 

 

For more photographs, visit irishfreemasonry.com 

 
 

 

 



OLDSTONE  TRUE  BLUE  MASONIC  LODGE  No  56 
 

        

W Bro Robert Sefton (centre) Worshipful Master of Oldstone True Blue Masonic Lodge No 56 
is pictured with Lodge members and guests who attended his Installation in Antrim Masonic Hall 
on Friday 06 March.  Included are RW Bro David Lyness, Provincial Deputy Grand Master, and 
W Bro Stephen Pettigrew, who was the Installing Officer. 
 

Worshipful Master, W Bro Robert Sefton, after his Installation pictured with his father W Bro 
Adrian Sefton, a former Master of the Lodge and the current Director of Ceremonies. 
 

W Bro Stephen Pettigrew (right) presenting the maul to W Bro Robert Sefton, whom he installed 
as Worshipful Master.  Looking on is special guest RW Bro David Lyness, PDGM. 

 

Photographs and Text by Pat McGuigan Photography, Randalstown 

 
 

The purpose of PGL Newsletter is to report on events which have taken place.  If you 

have photographs and/or information about your activities – Installations, Ladies’ 

Evenings, Fund Raising Events - please forward items to admin@pglantrim.org 
 

mailto:admin@pglantrim.org


CARNLOUGH  MASONIC  LODGE  No 216 
 

The Occasion 

The Date 

Installed as W M 

Installing Officer 

Representing PGLA 

Festive Board Venue 

 Installation Communication 

Saturday 07 March 

W Bro James Gray 

W Bro Alistair Montgomery 

RW Bro Jack Dunlop 

Londonderry Arms Hotel, Carnlough 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The new WM, W Bro James Gray, pictured with his father, W Bro William Gray 
and Provincial Assistant Grand Master, RW Bro Jack Dunlop……. 

………..and below, with Brethren of the Lodge and Guests 


